
 

(CIRCULAR) 

C.NO 25-26/54 Dated: 19/08/2025 
 
 
 
Dear Students/Parents, Warm greetings! 

 

 

Remedial and extra classes will be held during the 0 and 1st periods starting 
tomorrow for the upcoming mid-term exams. These classes are especially 

intended to help students who need additional academic support in their exam 

preparation. Parents to ensure that the students reach school before 7.45 AM and 
not get late for the classes. 

 

 
 

Regards, 

Tanya Gupta 

Principal  


